

May 24, 1995

Mr. Dagmar Gail Amputierten-Initiative Spanische Allee 158 14129 Berlin GERMANY

Dear Dagmar:

I can't thank you enough for inviting me to Berlin to meet such wonderful people and to visit such a terrific city. I can honestly say that I have never enjoyed giving a seminar as much as the one in Berlin.

The tremendous amount of work that was invested in organizing this event was clearly evident by how well the whole affair unfolded. I came away from this trip with memories of people and places that will last a lifetime. I look at this meeting as being the beginning of a long and productive relationship between people with a common goal of improving the prosthetic rehabilitation potential of amputees. I will be sending you, in the very near future, more information concerning the exercise books.

Please give my best regards to Nuk, Mr. Weltz, and the other members of the amputee initiative. I sincerely hope that the amputee initiative and the course attendees benefitted from the seminar a much as I did from this trip.

Best wishes,

Robert S. Gailey, MSEd, PT